
LEGAL NOTICE  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING PROJECT NO. FR-5628-N-01 

TUSCALOOSA CITY WALK FROM CENTRAL CHURCH OF CHRIST TO 16TH STREET 

 

An open house meeting will be held from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. on April 22, 2013 at Forest Lake 

United Methodist Church, 1711-4th Avenue Tuscaloosa, AL 35401,regarding the proposed City of 

Tuscaloosa City Walk project from Central Church of Christ to 16th Street.  During this open house 

meeting, the public may review project information and maps, ask questions, provide written 

comments, and discuss the project with City representatives.  Any written comments not submitted at 

the meeting, should be sent via regular mail or email to the address listed below by May 2, 2013.  All 

comments received will be addressed and receive due to consideration in the final development of the 

project.   

 This meeting is being held in a handicap-accessible facility.  Anyone requiring special assistance 

may contact Ms. Demi Everson at (205) 561-3778 prior to the meeting.  Requests for special assistance 

should be received at least three (3) business days prior to the meeting.  Anyone needing further 

information before, or after, the meeting may contact: 

 

Ms. Savannah Howell 

City of Tuscaloosa 

Recovery Operations 

showell@tuscaloosa.com 

Phone:  (205) 248-5700 

mailto:showell@tuscaloosa.com

